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May 18, 2021 

COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FORT COLLINS, COLORADO 

Council-Manager Form of Government 

Regular Meeting – 6:00 PM 

 ROLL CALL

PRESENT: 
STAFF:  

Pignataro, Gorgol, Arndt, Canonico, Peel, Ohlson, Gutowsky  
Atteberry, Daggett, Coldiron 

 AGENDA REVIEW: CITY MANAGER

Spanish interpretation options were outlined.

Mayor Arndt noted the City Manager has terminated the emergency ordinance requiring facial 
coverings in Fort Collins; however, social distancing and sanitizing stations will remain for 
Council meetings and in-person participation will continue to take place in a way that limits the 
number of individuals in Council Chambers.   

City Manager Atteberry noted Council is intending on withdrawing Item No. 6, Second Reading 
of Ordinance No. 069, 2021, Amending the Zoning Map of the City of Fort Collins By Changing 
the Zoning Classification of the Hughes Stadium Annexation Property from the Transition District 
to Public Open Lands as Required by the Citizen-Initiated Ordinance Passed at the April 6, 2021, 
Regular Municipal Election, from the Consent Agenda in order to add some provisions related to 
new lighting standards.  Additionally, he stated he intends to postpone Item No. 8, First Reading 
of Ordinance No. 072, 2021, Amending Section 2-568 of the Code of the City of Fort Collins 
Relating to Ethical Rules of Conduct for Quasi-Judicial Commission Members, for additional staff 
work.  

 PUBLIC COMMENT

Robbie Moreland commended the newly elected Councilmembers and discussed election 
complaints she filed against Blueflower Independent Expenditure Committee which were 
dismissed.  She stated the attorney’s response was inadequate and stated Blueflower should have 
been registered as a political committee as it accepted contributions.   

John (no last name given) opposed the formation of an immigrant legal defense fund stating it 
would be a misappropriation of tax revenue.   

Jody Deschene suggested the Election Code Committee begin meeting as soon as possible and 
commented on one organization being allowed to accept two donations totaling $100,000.  She 
stated that is not in alignment with the City’s legislative declaration.  She stated the election 
complaints filed against Blueflower have yet to be sufficiently addressed.   

Allen Turner requested Council consider how to eliminate gun show advertising in the City’s bus 
stop shelters. 

Seth Forwood, Fort Collins Rescue Mission Senior Director, commented on the success of the 
Blue Spruce temporary shelter and on the transition back to the Rescue Mission location.  He 
requested homeless emergency shelter be a priority for Council so 24/7 shelter can continue to be 
provided.   

Nancy Eason expressed concern about the formation of an immigrant legal services fund.  
























